
   
 

 

Gargi College has always been a front-runner when it comes to pursuing a much cherished vision of 

holistic wellbeing for all of its stakeholders. We are extremely proud that our incessant efforts are recognized 

early-on by an Organization that is known for adding on to people’s financial wellbeing. 

Gargi College is honored to be the recipient of the prestigious SEBI Excellence Award that was presented to our 

Principal, Prof. Sangeeta Bhatia for passionately contributing to the field of financial empowerment and 

wellbeing of women. The Award was presented at the SEBI pavilion in association with the Association of Mutual 

Funds at the India International Trade Fair 2023 (IIFT) at Pragati Maidan, New Delhi. The SEBI Excellence 

Award 2023, strengthens our resolve to diligently embolden the pursuit of excellence and empowerment. Gargi 

strives to be a torchbearer in this journey and commits to making all stakeholders cognisant of their financial 

wellbeing.  

The Gargi community is proud and humbled and understands the implications and responsibility this Award for 

Excellence brings. Grateful to AMFI for recognizing our endeavor and we deeply appreciate the recognition and 

accompanying accolades. 


